Christiano Award Nomlnatlons Sought

The New York District Past Gover-
nors Council recognizes, on an annual
basis, the Extraordinary Meaningful
and Distinctive Achievement of the New
York District Kiwanis member an
award titled: "The Gerald P. Christiano
Distinguished Service Award" named in
honor of Past International President
"Jerry" Christiano and sponsored by the
New York District Kiwanis Past Gover-
nors Council.

This award may be presented to only
one Kiwanian each year at the annual
New York District Kiwanis Convention.

The honoree should be a living New
York District Kiwanis member in good
standing, who has "Exhibited outstand-
ing meritorious service to individuals in
the community and has contributed in
an extraordinary manner over a signif-

1,000 Flags in Field of Honor

The Field of Honor returned to Huntington Town Hall
for a fourth consecutive year, with an extended display
to run from the 9/11 Memorial until after Pearl Harbor
Remembrance Day, December 7.

The 1,000 flags are purchased by individuals, groups,
or businesses, to recognize individuals who have served
our country in the military, or all veterans.

The Kiwanis Club of Huntington uses the funds for
various service projects for children in Huntington, in-
cluding sending children of the military to Kamp Kiwa-
nis.

Volunteers from the Kiwanis Club, the Key Club from
Harborfields High School, and Girl Scout Troop #3733
mounted a huge effort to install the Field.They are pic-
tured following the effort.

icant period of years to the advance-
ment of Kiwanis."

Sitting Governors, Governor Elects,
and Past Governors are not eligible for
recognition of this award.

Award presentation and expenditures
will be financed by the Past Governors
Council only, and cannot be purchased
by clubs or individuals.

Recommendations and proposals for
award nominees must be submitted by
a Past Governor and shall be presented
in writing to the current council chair-
man, not later than January first of
each year.

Evaluation and approval of each an-
nual award recipient shall be chosen by
vote of the council during its Mid-Win-
ter meeting each year.

If you have questions, please contact
Council Chairman Past Gov. Joe Corace
at 917-282-9498 or joecorace@aol.com

Sandy Relief Continues

On July 14, 2013, nine volunteers from the NYC Young Pro-
fessionals Kiwanis club went to East Rockaway on Long Island
to assist with Hurricane Sandy relief efforts. Pictured above is
2012-13 Club President Frederica McLean taking a quick
break to pose for the camera

Much of the clean-up work after the storm has been com-
pleted but assistance is still needed with repairs. The club's
assigned worksite was a basement apartment that had been
flooded during the storm. The residents had been displaced for
many months and were looking forward to moving back home.
After a brief training, everyone was off and running with their
sanding and spackling duties!

NYCYP Kiwanis is looking forward to volunteering aing in
the spring, along with members of their sponsored Key Clubs
and Circle K clubs.



